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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL FACILITIES  
SUBJECT TO THE AIR TOXICS SURCHARGE 

(P.L. 2004, c.51) 
 
 
Facilities that have submitted a 2002 Release and Pollution Prevention Report (RPPR), relating 
to 2002 emissions, should have received their Air Toxics Surcharge Return Assessment 
outlining their surcharge obligation. The pre-printed return reflects the total emissions for each 
of the three categories as was reported on the RPPR to the DEP and a total Surcharge due.   
 
PLEASE NOTE: The DUE DATE for the Air Toxics Surcharge Return Assessment (Form 
ATX-100) with payment relating to emissions reported on the RPPR for the 2002 calendar year 
HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO MAY 15, 2005. 
 
For further information regarding the Air Toxics Surcharge, contact the Division of Taxation 
Regulatory Services Branch (609) 292-5994. 
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